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Update: HOPWA Insfitute 

The Office of HIV/AIDS Housing (OHH) will not be hosfing the HOPWA Insfitute in Fiscal Year 
2023 as originally expected. We are, however, confinuing to plan the HOPWA Insfitute and it 
will be held in early 2024. Stay tuned for more informafion. 

In the meanfime, OHH will have a presence at the U.S. Conference on HIV/AIDS (USCHA) 
including leading a HUD Housing Pathway consisfing of several topics of interest for HOPWA 
grantees. USCHA is scheduled for September 6 – 9, 2023 in Washington, DC. HOPWA grantees 
can use certain program funds to aftend this conference; you can view the memo here. If you 
are planning to aftend USCHA, we look forward to seeing you there. 

Housing is a structural intervenfion in ending the HIV epidemic in the United States.  
Each year, HOPWA ensures housing stability for more than 100,000 American households that are low-
income and living with HIV.  
Want to know more about HOPWA?  Go to 
hftps://www.hud.gov/program_offices/comm_planning/hopwa 

We hope that you will want to continue receiving information from HUD.  
We safeguard our lists and do not rent, sell, or permit the use of our lists by others, at any time, for any 
reason.  
 
HUD COVID-19 Resources and Fact Sheets 

If you wish to be added or removed from this mail list, please go here and follow the instructions to 
either subscribe or unsubscribe.  
 

https://uscha.life/
https://www.hud.gov/sites/dfiles/CPD/documents/HOPWA-listserv-2023-USCHA-Guidance-signed.pdf
https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/comm_planning/hopwa
https://www.hud.gov/coronavirus
https://www.hud.gov/subscribe/signup?listname=Housing%20Opportunities%20for%20Persons%20with%20AIDS%20Program&list=HOPWA-L

